
 

Henderson BPW Club 

December 10, 2020 

Via Zoom 

Minutes 

 

Attending:  Bernice Barchan, June Blanks, Michelle Evans, Linda Hardy, Val Short, and 

Donna Stearns.    

Absent:  Marsha Abbott, Maria Bailey, Elva Graham, Ann Hudson, and Marty Smith. 

The meeting was held via teleconference on Zoom.  President Donna Stearns 

welcomed the group and called the meeting to order at approximately 6 p.m.  

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved. 

Val Short presented the Treasurer’s Report, which is attached below.  

State President Linda Hardy reported on news around the state: past state president 

Joyce Draper has passed away; Carolyn Williams is out of the hospital and doing better; 

and Mary Alice Wells is also home from the hospital. She announced a new issue of Tar 

Heel Woman will be published before Christmas. 

 

After discussion, the group decided to postpone the gift collections for children at 

Maria Parham Health.  A new date will be discussed at the next meeting.  

 

The next meeting will be held via Zoom on January 21st at 6 p.m.   

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Val T. Short, Secretary 

 



Treasurer’s Report 

 

November, 2020 

   

Bank Statement: 

Beginning Balance (9-30-20):  $1,968.98 

  Deposits:               0.00 

  Disbursements:            0.00 

  

 

 Ending Statement Balance (10/31/20):          $1,968.98 

 

   

 

Actual Balance on 11/11/2020:               $1,968.98 

 

 

 

 

Statement of Financial Position 

As of 10-31-20 

 

Current Assets: 

 Cash:   (BB&T Community Checking) $ 1,968.98 

 Gift Cards: (3 @ $20 each)          60.00 

 

Total Assets:      $ 2,028.98  

           

   

  

Respectfully submitted, 

    

Val T. Short, Treasurer  

Henderson BPW Club 


